
 

 

NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF PEPIN 

 

 

The Village Board will hear any and all persons who may have a concern regarding the 

application of the following liquor license for the year:  April 15, 2019 through June 30, 

2019. 

 

Patricia J. Wirth, d/b/a Homemade Café, LLC, for a Combination B Beer & C Wine 

alcohol license. Licensed area is the restaurant, storage areas and storage building of the 

property located at 809 3rd Street, Pepin WI.  

 

This License application will be considered during the Village of Pepin Board re-

organizational meeting to be held on Monday, April 15, 2019. Anyone with concerns should 

plan to attend this meeting. 

 

Cindy L. Fayerweather 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 


